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AMZ News
CHRISTMAS GREETINGS FROM AMZ



Festive greetings from AMZ

The special time is slowly appro-
aching, the days are getting shorter 
and the holiday spirit is in the air.  Your 
support, commitment and partners-
hip have made this year very special. 
As the days get shorter, the design 
phase is slowly coming to an end. 
 
This stage, full of creativity and plan-
ning, has allowed us to dive deep into 
our project. This milestone not only 
marks the end of the design phase, but 
also the beginning of an exciting pro-
duction phase.

Review

Many of the innovations and refine-
ments we have developed over the last 
few months may not be obvious at first 
glance. We started this project with 
a clear goal in mind and started from 
scratch to create a vehicle that not only 
drives, but also wins. The last few inten-
se months allowed us to grow together 
as a team and form new friendships. We 
have battled through countless concept 
ideas, challenges and tweaks. 

All these efforts have borne fru-
it, even if it may not seem so at first 
glance, as we do not yet have a 
physical car. Nevertheless, a digi-
tal image of the car already exists, 
which serves as a solid foundation for 
a promising and successful season.  

 
    The Christmas period gives us an op-
portunity to look back on the past year. 
Time often seems to have passed much 
more quickly than we had planned. 
Despite the time that has passed so 
quickly, we have not only created a de-
sign but also a shared vision that drives 
us forward. The last few months have 
prepared us for the next step and our 
motivation remains unshaken.
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Outlook

The upcoming festive period will only 
be a short time of rest and relaxation for 
us. Soon all the technical drawings have 
to be converted into physical parts in 
order to create a car that can win races 
in the summer. There is a time ahead 
when we will utilise our manufacturing 
skills at the highest level. The project is 
no longer just on paper, but is turning 
into a physical reality. The first parts 
have already been laminated and many 
orders have been finalised. It is exciting 

to see our plans taking shape and we 
are looking forward to the time ahead.

Thank you!

The entire AMZ Racing team wishes 
you happy holidays, a wonderful time 
with your loved ones and, of course, 
a successful start to the new year. We 
look forward to starting the new year 
with you and your support, especially 
at this crucial stage of the project. We 
can hardly wait to inform you about our 

production. We sincerely thank you and 
wish you a festive season.
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